SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT FOR Workshop Meeting - MAY 22,2018

The Cape Elizabeth School Board held a Workshop meeting, in which the Cape Elizabeth
Town Council was invited, on Tuesday, May 22, 2018 in the Cape Elizabeth High School
Library. The meeting, began at 6:00 pm. An Executive Session immediately followed. A
Special Business Meeting originally scheduled to follow was postponed.

A video recording of this meeting will be available online as part of the workshop meeting materials.
https://youtu.be/IRj-ubgV0sQ
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WORKSHOP - MINUTES

Susana Measelle Hubbs opened the meeting to review the legal roles and
responsibilities of a school board within municipality.

School attorney Bruce Smith presented an overview of how governments work,
including accountability and statutory regulations.

Members of the public were invited to speak.
Tim Thompson (Pine Ridge Rd) - believes the Town Charter was pretty specifically
laid out. Thinks the ‘air should be cleared’ soon for transparency. Believes passing

the school budget will be a challenge.

Tom Dunham (Becky’s Cove Ln) - echoed Mr. Thompson’s comment saying he would
support improved openness between the Town Council.

The Board discussed the Town Council’s reduction of the School Board’s 2018-2019
budget.

Adjourned 7:45 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Sl —

Howard P. Colter
Interim Superintendent of Schools

Page 1 of 1



